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The 2024 Kansas Legislature recently passed signifi cant changes to 
the Kansas Uniform Consumer Credit Code (UCCC) and the Kansas 
Mortgage Business Act (KMBA) that will be eff ective January 1, 
2025. These amendments were supported by the Kansas Bankers 
Association and will impact the agreements and practices banks 
employ on many consumer loans.  Plan on att ending this valuable 
webinar to learn about the upcoming changes to the UCCC and 
KMBA and how they will impact your bank’s consumer and 
mortgage lending business.

  Pricing for OnDemand:
  _____ $25 mil & under: $200
  _____ $26 mil to $100 mil: $300
  _____ $101 mil to $250 mil: $400
  _____ $251 mil to $400 mil: $500
  _____ $401 mil to $750 mil: $600
  _____ $751 mil to $1 bil: $700
  _____ Over $1 billion: $800
  _____ Associate Member: $600 
  _____ Non-Member: $1,600

Please email completed form to Natalie Wareham at 
education@ksbankers.com or fax to 785-272-8392.

Name: _____________________________________________________________

Bank: ______________________________________________________________

Address: ___________________________________________________________

State, Zip: _________________________________________________________

Email: ______________________________________________________________

TOPICS TO BE COVERED:
» What are the principle provisions the UCCC 

and KMBA, and when will they apply to 
consumer loans? 

» What fees have changed in the UCCC and 
KMBA?

» What new and amended consumer protec-
tions will begin January 1, 2025? 

» What are the changes that will be required 
to consumer and mortgage loan documenta-
tion? 

Terri D. Thomas has over 40 years of banking 
experience where she brings real world instruction 
delivered in an upbeat and relaxed style. 


